
Open Spaces Report March 2016 
 
 

 
Skateboard Park 
No maintenance issues with ramps. 
Daily Inspections and rubbish clearing taking place. 
. 
Relief Road /Maintenance. 
Cutting of grass and hedges will start again at the end of the month weather 
permitting. Seasonal staff being recruited from agency. 
 
Allotments 
 
Since our last meeting we have no new allotment holders. 
All plots are allocated and rents received. 
 
 
City Council Trees 
 
I have now received 3 quotes for the first section of tree work in the cemetery, 
1, £2,335 
2, £2,195 
3, £1,872, 
 
 The best value quote is detailed below, having spoken to Highways we only require    
option 1 in the quote. 
 

 
The Cemetery manager has requested a budget for new tree planting in the 
cemetery extension to help with road noise etc,  a maximum of £1,000 in the coming 
financial year to be spent on a mixture of tree types. 
 
 
 
 
 Steve Luck 


